
 
 

Donna Marsh 
24-28 St. Leonard’s Road 

Windsor 
SL4 3BB 

07900 213355 
donna_marsh@hotmail.com 

 
 
16th April 2013 
 
Dear Travelers’ Century Club Member, 
 
The Travelers’ Century Club UK will be holding our next meeting on  
 
Sunday, 22nd September 2013 
 
at the home of Chris and Janice Kohut, located in South Kensington, London.  Their home is 
a five minute walk from Gloucester Road station, which is on the Piccadilly, District and 
Circle lines of the London Underground. 
 
This will be a very informal meeting intended to provide a relaxed atmosphere and as such 
will not have a specific agenda, but do feel free to exchange information about your 
latest/favourite destinations with other travellers.  We hope the weather cooperates and we 
can enjoy some of the last of the summer sun on the Kohut’s balcony.  Members are 
encouraged to invite a guest if they wish.  Beer, wine and nibbles will be included. 
 
Please RSVP and organise your payment no later than Friday, 30th August 2013.   
If attending, please ensure a cheque for £25.00 per person is sent to my Windsor address 
above by this date to ensure your reservation.  Alternatively, I am happy to provide details for 
the TCC UK bank account.  Upon receipt of your RSVP and payment, I will provide the exact 
address of the venue. 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Donna Marsh 
Travelers’ Century Club 
Area Coordinator, United Kingdom 



 
 
 
 
RSVP:  Please return to: 
 
Travelers’ Century Club 
Donna Marsh 
24 – 28 St. Leonard’s Road 
Windsor, Berks. 
SL4 3BB 
United Kingdom 
+44 7900 213355 
donna_marsh@hotmail.com 
 
 
I/we Plan to Attend     
 

Member____________________________________________ 
 

 
 Member/Partner__________________________________________________ 
 
 
I/we cannot attend this meeting, but are interested in future events. 
 

Member____________________________________________ 
 

  
Please remove me/us from your mailing list _________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Please ensure your contact details have not changed since our last meeting.  Please 
provide any new information below. 
 
 
Telephone _______________  Email _________________________________ 
 
 
Thank You 
 
Donna Marsh 


